

Ex 1: Choose the best answers.

1. Kelly is so keen _____ comedies.
A. at B. on C. in D. with
2. Why are you interested _____ doing DIY projects?
A. at B. on C. in D. with
3. Sue _____ eating durian because it doesn't smell good.
A. detests B. enjoys C. hate D. likes
4. Do you think learning languages _____ useful for students?
A. are B. is C. am D. be
5. I feel _____ when I do leisure activities in my free time.
A. relaxed B. relaxation C. relaxing D. relax
6. We like _____ friends every day.
A. text B. texting C. texted D. texts
7. What do you like doing in your _____ time?
A. free B. busy C. spare D. both A and C are correct
8. Kim would prefer _____ at home at the weekend.
A. stayed B. staying C. stay D. to stay
9. I think I will be able _____ my French.
A. improve B. to improve C. improving D. improved
10. _____ time with my family makes me feel stress-free.
A. Spend B. To spend C. spending D. Spent

Ex 2: Read the passage and answer the questions below.

Hello! My name's Philip. I'm thirteen years old, and I live in England.

I want to talk about how my friends and I spend our free time. My best friends are Dave and Max. They are in the same class as me.

Teenagers often complain they're bored and have nothing to do. I can't understand them. I'm never bored.

If the weather is nice, we go for a walk, or we ride our bikes. We often play football, basketball in the park and when it is rainy, we go to the sports centre. Here we usually play table tennis or go swimming. If you play a musical instrument, it's a good fun! I play the guitar and practice a lot.

At home, I usually listen to music or read magazines and books. Of course, like other teenagers, I often go on the Internet or play computer games - but not always! It's a pity that many teenagers live their lives on several public sites like Facebook or Twitter! They had better make real friends!

In the evenings, I sometimes watch TV. I often invite my friends over for dinner or a teacup and play chess or cards. At the weekend we go hiking, fishing or sometimes we go to the cinema. We like comedies.

Adapted from: <https://www.softschools.com/>

1. What do Philip and his friends do outside?

2. When do they go to the sports centre?

3. What's his opinion about teenagers who are addicted to the Internet?

4. Who does he invite in the evenings?

5. What kind of films does he like?

Ex 3. Read the passage and choose the correct answers.

How do people relax in other countries?

People in the U.S. do a lot of activities (1) _____. Ranging from television viewing, reading, doing any one of some handicrafts, and getting into sports and exercise, Americans love their free time.

Sharing some relaxing activities (2) _____ other cultures, people living in Germany love hanging out at the beach. Another famous German pastime is frequenting saunas and hot tubs.

The British prefer gardening, swimming, (3) _____ TV, going to the theatre.

In Russia, people like to get (4) _____ to dachas in the countryside. Dachas known as cottages are typically found (5) _____ the outskirts of cities and towns in Russia. They also want to go to the swimming pools, concerts, and football matches.

- | | | | |
|----------------|-------------|-------------|------------|
| 1. A. to relax | B. relaxing | C. relax | D. relaxes |
| 2. A. with | B. to | C. for | D. about |
| 3. A. watch | B. watching | C. to watch | D. watches |
| 4. A. from | B. out | C. up | D. away |
| 5. A. at | B. on | C. in | D. of |